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Comments As a parent of children attending both Trefoil Montessori and Toybox Nursery both on West Hoathly
Road, I am extremely concerned about this planning application. Firstly 35 HGVs travelling to and from
the sites on the narrow roads near the site is an accident waiting to happen, and not to mention the
eyesore it will bring to our struggling high street, if the vehicles are to travel through it. Secondly I am
very concerned about the noise pollution, this will have a direct impact on the children's ability to
learn. At Trefoil the children do a lot of work outside, Heavy Goods Vehicles beeping, moving and
offloading rubble directly opposite where the children learn will distract the children immensely. Thirdly
I am extremely concerned about the health issues this will create. Added fuel fumes, dust and odour
will have a massive impact on the lives of the young children, those at the care home and for the local
residents. If this site is really leaking hazardous materials please explain why up until recently it was
used as a campsite and also had horses grazing on it? If plans are passed how will it be monitored that
no new hazardous materials are offloaded there? Finally, the impact this will have on the
environmental is detrimental. Our planet is already struggling, let's not impact our little area further.
Please do not allow this plan to go ahead.

Received 15/02/2020 10:29:58

Attachments


